
 

 

From the Assistant Principal 
Term 3 has been super busy with lots of exciting things happening. On Monday we congratulated our 
champions from the Athletics Carnival, the winners of the Father’s Day portrait competition and 

recognised some of the hard work completed by the children involved 
in MiniLit. However, this was just the tip of our very busy iceberg this 
term. We hit the ground running with public speaking and the seniors 
visiting Canberra.  
 
Our term didn’t slow down as we celebrated Book Week, some 
classes went on excursions, students sat ICAS tests, Mrs Findlay and 
her wonderful helpers ran fantastic Pop-up playgroups and a couple of 
weeks ago we all enjoyed a very successful Disco. This week we have 
finished the term with Life Education, our dance extravaganza and a 
guest speaker who talked to some of our students about our new vege 
pod area. 
 
Now in Week 10, everyone is exhausted. That being said, there has 

been so much valuable learning and development for the children this term as they have all been working 
and playing hard. It’s now time for a couple of weeks to recoup and regroup, relax and have some 
precious time with family. 
 

A prayer for the holidays 
We thank you Lord, for this term. 

For the challenges, the successes, and the mistakes from which we have learnt.  
Be with us as we spend our time with family and friends.  

Give us strength and courage to do what is right: to be witnesses of our faith.  
Help us to appreciate what others do for us, to give time and effort to help others.  

Help us to be peacemakers in our family.  
Keep us safe in our activities; let us rest and have lots of fun.  

Bring us back refreshed and ready for a new term.  
We thank you for our classmates, teachers, parents and a community that cares for us. 

May we always be conscious of you in our lives.                        Amen  
 

Term 4 Uniform 
The first 2 weeks of Term 4 are a changeover period when children can wear summer or winter uniform 
depending on the weather, by week 3 children should all be in summer uniform.  
 

Volunteer Inductions 
With many school activities planned for Term 4 if you haven’t been inducted please make time next term 
in your diary to come along to the Library.  We will be holding 2 sessions:  Thursday 17th October at 
8.40am and 3.00pm.   
 

Wishing you all a very safe and restful holiday break!! We look forward to seeing everyone back healthy 
and rested on Monday 14th October. 
 
Maree Board - Acting Assistant Principal 

September 
27  Term 3 concludes for Staff and Students 

October 
14  Term 4 commences for Staff and Students 
18  Polding Athletics Carnival (Homebush) 
19  1.30pm Confirmation (Killara) 

19 3.30pm Confirmation (Lindfield) 
23 6.30pm Kindergarten 2020 Parent Info Night 
24 9.15am Mission Mass 
29 7.30pm P & F Meeting 
30 11.00am Year 4 Class Mass 
31 9.00am Kindergarten 2020 Transition Session 
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From the REC 

The Extraordinary Missionary Month 
Next term in Religious Education all our classes will be focused on Mission. In 
response to Pope Francis’ invitation, the Extraordinary Missionary Month is to be 
an opportunity for reflection, prayer and support for the missionary efforts of 
individuals, communities and the whole Church.  
 
We will celebrate Mission Month with Crazy Sock Day in support of Socktober 
and do our own small part of helping ‘Sock it to Poverty’. The date for Crazy 
Sock Day will be advertised first thing next term. 
 

Have a wonderful holiday break, 
Melissa Overton 

From the PBL Coordinator 

 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Masses & Liturgies Term 4 

 
Mission Mass      Thurs 24th October 9.15am - Year 5  
Year 3/4W Class Mass  Weds 30th October 11am- 3 /4 W classroom 
Remembrance Day Liturgy  Mon 11th November 8:40am at assembly  
Year 6 Graduation   Tues 10th December 6pm 
End of Year / Advent Mass  Weds 18th December 11:15am- Year 2 

Needing new uniforms or have old uniforms to sell? Welcome to the Sustainable School 
Shop - the school’s new sustainability initiative to help parents trade second-hand items.  
 

How to use the Sustainable School website 
 

• Register for free on the Sustainable School Shop website 
(www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/register) 

• List your items for sale 

• List wanted ads for those items you are looking to buy 

• Look for what is available via the Stocktake List (www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/
stocktake/holy-family-catholic-primary-school-lindfield)  

• Make sure to nominate Holy Family School Lindfield to get your free subscription 

•  For any help: Contact Sustainable School Shop (0438 743 444) or contact them via 
 their website 

PBL FOCUS – Care for Property and our Environment 

 
HABIT– Begin with the End in Mind 

https://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/register
http://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/register
https://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/stocktake/holy-family-catholic-primary-school-lindfield
http://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/stocktake/holy-family-catholic-primary-school-lindfield
http://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/stocktake/holy-family-catholic-primary-school-lindfield


 

 

From the Sport Coordinator 

Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations Holy Family on a terrific athletics carnival!  You all did so well, especially with it being 
such a windy day.  A massive thank you to the parents that volunteered their precious time to help out, it 
is greatly appreciated!   As I said on the day, the carnival could not go ahead without you!  
Congratulations to the age champions, age runner ups, school champions, and school runner ups. 

 

Age Champions 
8 Yr Girls Champion  8 Yr Boys Champion 
Eloise Y   David S 
 
8 Yr Girls Runner Up 8 Yr Boys Runner Up 
Faith McQ    Billy B 
Emma L 
 
9 Yr Girls Champion  9 Yr Boys Champion 
Mia S     Alex B 
Josephine I 
 
9 Yr Girls Runner Up 9 Yr Boys Runner Up 
Juliet G   Jacob C 
Anna A 
 
10 Yr Girls Champion 10 Yr Boys Champion 
Pip B    Lucas K 
 
10 Yr Girls Runner Up 10 Yr Boys Runner Up 
Amelia D’A   Charlie D 
 
11 Yr Girls Champion 11 Yr Boys Champion 
Georgia F   Jaden G 
 
11 Yr Girls Runner Up 11 Yr Boys Runner Up 
Annie M   James O’C 
Rosie M 
 
12/13 Yr Girls   12/13 Yr Boys 
Ruby P    Finn L 
 
12/13 Yr Girls Runner Up 12/13 Yr Boys Runner Up 
Annie H   Christopher C 
Emma W   Austin T 
    Max A 
 

School Champions 
Girls School Champion Boys School Champion 
Pip B    Lucas K 
    Jaden G 
 
Girls School Runner Up Boys School Runner Up 
Ruby P   James O’C 
    Finn L 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding, 
 
Mr Geoffrey-Ross Perez 
Classroom Teacher & Sport Coordinator 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

From the Tuckshop 

Tuckshop Roster 
9.00 am - 1.30 pm 

Monday 14th October      Thursday 17th October 
 
 
We would ask you to please sign up for the Tuckshop for Term 4 according to your child's year.  It is 
impossible for Anita to run the Tuckshop by herself so we would be really grateful for your assistance 
once a term.  Please copy and paste into your browser to sign up.  Many thanks.     

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2067297/false#/invitation  
 

 
 
 

 Week 1 Commencing 14th October  1G 

Week 2 Commencing 21st October 1W 

 Week 3 Commencing 28th October  2G 

Week 4 Commencing 4th November 2W 

Week 5 Commencing 11th November 3/4W 

 Week 6  Commencing 18th November  3G 

Week 7 Commencing 25th November 4G 

 Week 8  Commencing 2nd December  5G 

Week 9 Commencing 9th December KG 

 Week 10  Tuckshop closed for holiday cleaning   

From the Green Team 

Our Vegepods planted out, watered and ready to grow! 

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2067297/false#/invitation


 

 

©  Holy Family Catholic Primary School, Lindfield. 
Material in this newsletter is not to be reproduced without the permission of the School Principal. 

From the Parish 



 

 


